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6th January 2020 

Dear Parents and children, “Happy New Year!” 

We need to welcome some new children to Nursery so a big welcome to James, George, 

Bonnie-Rose, James, Adelina and Lonnie.  

This half term our topic is “Superheroes.” We will be finding out about the superheroes 

in our community including parents, grandparents, fire fighters and nurses. 

We will look at the super powers of friendship and kindness. Children will talk about 

super powers they would like to have and what they would do to help others with their 

power. We will be inviting adults in to talk to the children about their job - if you would 

like to come in and talk to the children then please let me know. The half term planning 

is on the parents’ board in Nursery so do have a look and feel free to add your child’s 

interests.   

 

There are lots of ways to keep in contact with us. You could send me an email to 

fsks1leader@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk  

You can have the school newsletter emailed to you; you could join the FOSSY (PTA) 

Facebook group.  

There is always a list of dates that involve nursery children up on the parents’ 

noticeboard and a copy in children’s trays.  I will begin to put it on the website also. 

As children don’t have school bags, all letters/bills etc. are in children’s trays - we are 

trialling sending bills out by email as we appreciate not all children are in every day. We 

are starting to discourage children from drinking juice in their bottles. All bottles are 

now kept in the child’s school bag to encourage them to drink more water/milk from the 

snack table. 

We are really looking forward to working with your child this term. If you look at our 

blog on the school website you can have a look at some of the activities we have been 

doing in nursery. We have now set up a system where we can send observations of your 

child achieving an important milestone straight to your email address. Please make sure 

we have up to date contact details. We are also going to try sending a video clip but 

would only do this when there is only your own child in shot. 

For those with children starting school in September 2020, don’t forget that the 

application deadline is coming up fast. 

Myself and Mrs Todd Bryce love working with your children and are looking forward to 

seeing them progress this half term. 

Mrs Atkinson and Mrs Todd Bryce 
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